
Gwendolyn Doak
Wilton

My name is Gwendolyn Doak, and I am a resident of Wilton in Franklin county writing in 
support of L.D. 895 Bill "An Act to Make Necessary Changes to State Law," presented by 
Representative Michelle Dunphy of Old Town, and the Franklin County redistricting 
boundaries as outlined in LD 621 of last session, the bill that legislators passed enabling 
Franklin County voters to upgrade to 5 county commissioner districts.   
 
It is important that legislators honor the plan shared with voters in the law prior to the people's
vote, so as not to erode trust and confidence in government. Those district divisions, as 
described in State law, are also the most in accordance with requirements of redistricting in 
terms of population and geographic boundaries as opposed to any unofficial maps that have 
been circulated. Please maintain the boundaries described in State law. 
 
Thank you for your support of LD 895. 
-Gwen Doak, Wilton 


